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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to inform you that Mr Bramhall will be taking a period of leave 
beginning Monday 9th June for the remainder of this academic year in order to 
start a family. We know you will join us in wishing him all the very best during this 
exciting and special time. 

During Mr Bramhall’s absence, 1HB will be taught by Miss Hickinson.  

Miss Hickinson is a highly experienced practitioner who knows the class and year 
group extremely well, having worked closely with 1HB covering lessons throughout 
the year. We are confident that this continuity will ensure a smooth transition and 
provide a stable and supportive learning environment for the children during the 
Summer Term.   

Miss Charlton, the Year 1 Lead, will continue to oversee that the children receive 
excellent teaching, including administering the Phonics Screening Check to the 
pupils of 1HB. Mrs McAvoy will resume the role of Department Lead for Summer 
2, should you need to raise any further queries.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to Mr Bramhall directly 
or contact the main school office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

The Senior Leadership Team and Mr Bramhall (Department 2 & Maths Lead) 
 

 
 


